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The Senior High Fellawship has been a very active organizetion
and Fellowship under the able guidance of Mr, and Mrs, James W. Sands.

The first Sunday of each month was designated as Fellowship Day,
to meet at a member's home, after the regular meeting.

During the year the programs were varied and interesting:

In January several members attended the "World Mission Rally"™
at the Center Theatre.

In Pebruary a series of lectures were given by special speakers,
on "Vocations"™, "Preparing for a Future Job"™, "Missionary Work" and
"Becoming a Lawyer,"

In Merch, Renee Diedereiche, an exchange student from France
studying at Union Theological Seminary in Richmond, spoke on the
differences in the Reformed Chureh in France and the Presbyterian
Church in this country. After the meeting, Renee Joined the Senior
High Fellowship for their Fellowship hour. It was fun to learn some
of the French games.

In April, Commander Hansen spoke on "The Resurrection". Members
joined with other young people's groups in the area for an Easter
Sunrise Service,

Officers were elected in May, to be installed in the Fall; and
£10,00 was allotted toward sending two officers to "Leadership
Training School™ at Massanetta. ,

Mrs. Sands& Gayle Moore and Karyle Morgan attended "Leadership
Training School®™ from July 8 through 13, - the first delegates from
our Youth group to attend this School.

In August, Mr. and Mrs. Sands and Gayle Moore attended the
Senior High Fellowship Convention, August 10-12, at Massanetta
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